
March 9, 2020 
 
Call to order/Welcome/Attendees: Mary Clapp, Jan Burkholder, Katie Joy, Chandra 
Walter, Josh Callahan, Lynn Leiker, Staci Moore, Keri Peterson, Erica Norris, Katelyn 
Schmidt 
Treasurer’s report: Our spring fundraiser was able to raise about $24,000!! Way to go 
Roadrunners!! We were able to purchase the playground equipment, but are still asking 
for donations to help get our account replenished in order to help with field trips and 
teacher requests. 
Principal’s report: They are working on implementing Multi-tiered system support 
(MTSS) next school year. It will be able to help pinpoint which area your student needs 
help with or excels in and give them extra help in that area (math, vocabulary, 
social/emotional skills, etc). They will use Fast Bridge to help track the data. 
Teacher feedback: 5th graders have been approved to go on a field trip to 
Ameritowne. There they will be able to run a community. They will learn how to write a 
check, balance a checkbook, apply for a job, sell a product, and much more! They 
applied for grants but are short $504. Mrs. Peterson and H&S agreed to split the amount 
so they will be able to attend. 
Fundraisers: 
◊Bingo- We have decided at this time to not agree to move forward with this due to 
the lack of volunteers. 
◊Playground equipment- Will be arriving Monday, March 15th. They will start to tear 
down the old equipment on Friday, March 19th and start installing it during Spring 
Break. It will take about 2 weeks to complete installation. 
Other news: 
◊5th grade recognition- Will be held Thursday, May 20th on the blacktop. We agreed 
to give the parents who help put on the event $200 to purchase decorations, cookies, 
and drinks. 
◊State assessments- We are asking teachers to send out a sign up to parents for 
snacks during testing for 3rd-5th grades. 
◊School supplies- We are going to offer to do the online school supplies pack again. 
We will have the teachers come up with their class lists to get it ready for ordering. 
◊Teacher appreciation- Talked about many different ideas to show the teachers how 
much we appreciate all they do for our students. 
◊Fun Day- Friday, May 14th. Double checking that parents will be able to volunteer to 
help with the games. We have also secured getting Snocones! 
Upcoming dates: 
◊March 18th- Fundraiser delivery day. Drive thru times: 2:00-2:45 and 3:30-5:30. 
Please make sure you make arrangements to pick it up. 
◊March 19th- Popcorn Friday 
◊ March 22nd-26th- Spring break 
◊ March 30th- Taco Shop orders due 
◊April 2nd-5th- Spring recess 
 
Adjournment/Next meeting date: April 6th at 6:00 pm. 
 


